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Helping Your Child with Home Reading - PAC Information Night (Oct 2) 

Join us for the October CTS PAC Information Night: Helping Your Child with Home Reading. 

A variety of CTS teachers will be discussing the process of learning to read and will provide 

tools and strategies to help you better support your child's literacy at home. Mark your 

calendars and plan to come out Tuesday, October 2, 2018 from 6:30 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. in 

the CTS Library. This event is FREE to attend. Child-minding is available in the school 

gymnasium for parents in attendance at the meeting. Pre-registration is required for 

planning purposes. Please register to attend using the online registration form at: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScOxlcdX9Y358UWMkl6VBY8fqrO7P1TKcsgw_C

P3dzYUCOsIw/viewform 
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